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MEETING OF TERENURE-RATHFARNHAM AREA COMMITTEE (1)

Tuesday, 6th February  2007 
QUESTION  NO. 1 
QUESTION:   Councillor M. Ardagh
"To ask the Manager for an update on the situation in relation to the open space and hoarding at Willbrook Lawn, Rathfarnham and to say if progress has been made with the State Solicitor’s Office on the matter.”
REPLY:

The Council’s Law Department is continuing to pursue the acquisition of the site at Willbrook Lawn by Deed of Waiver, with the Chief State Solicitor’s Office. The CSSO has been made aware of the many representations received from the local Residents Association and public representatives in the matter. Recent contact with the office indicates that the matter has been caught up in a significant backlog of cases but a commitment was given to prioritise this case in so far as possible.   
The future use of the site and the necessity to retain the hoarding will be reviewed once the title issues have been resolved. 
